
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Contract Award 2016-010 Water Valve Replacement  (Bid 31-121416) 
From: Keith Pugh, Engineering Services Meeting Date:        January 17, 2017 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date: 
Advertised By: 

November 9, 2016 
Purchasing Division 

Attachments: 
 

Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
As part of our ongoing water system maintenance, the City of High Point wishes to replace old/obsolete and or 
broken valves in various strategic locations throughout the city.  Council is asked to approve contract 2016-010 
for Water Valve Replacement. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:   
This contract work is to replace existing broken water valves on the City of High Point system. Replacing these 
valves will give the City better operational control of the water system and improved emergency response. The 
work includes: 42 individual water valves ranging in size from 6 inches to 12 inches, ductile iron water pipe, iron 
fittings, and other incidental items required to complete the work. Most of these water valves are in excess of 50 
years old. Engineering Services will inspect the work and administer the contract. 
 
 
BUDGET IMPACT: 
Funding is available in the FY 2016-2017 Annual Budget. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Engineering Services Department and Public Services Department recommend that Council approve this 
contract award to Breece Enterprises, Inc. in the amount of $275,620.00 and authorize the appropriate city official 
to execute all necessary documents. 




